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April	6th	2017	
S1300SL	
Saturday	1pm	Class	with	Sophie	Luker	–	Teacher	Change	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
It	is	always	our	aim	to	make	very	few	changes	to	classes,	or	teachers	during	term	time,	trying	only	
to	make	necessary	changes	only	at	the	end	of	an	academic	year	in	order	to	accommodate	the	
natural	changes	that	occur,	as	people	relocate	to	different	countries,	changes	in	school	activities.	
Unfortunately	due	to	unforeseen	timetable	changes,	we	are	going	to	have	to	change	your	child’s	
teacher	for	the	Saturday	1pm	Class	from	Sophie	Luker	to	Gersom	De	Koening	till	the	end	of	next	
term	and	the	end	of	our	academic	year	June	2017.		
	
Gersom	has	covered	this	class	on	several	occasions	already,	as	well	as	last	weekend	and	is	getting	to	
know	the	children	and	he	will	continue	teaching	this	class	together	with	Sophie	this	week,	to	allow	a	
smooth	transition	for	all	involved.	Sophie	will	pass	on	any	relevant	notes	and	discuss	the	individual	
needs	of	all	the	students	in	the	class,	so	that	Gersom	is	fully	up	to	speed	with	all	the	children	and	
their	progress	&	understands	the	dynamics	of	the	class.	Sophie	will	continue	to	monitor	the	
students’	progress	and	regularly	discuss	with	Gersom.	
	
We	feel	sure	that	the	children	in	this	class	will	enjoy	their	classes	with	Gersom,	have	a	lot	of	fun	
with	him	and	grow	to	like	him	as	much	as	Sophie.	
	
We	do	apologies	if	this	causes	any	inconvenience.	If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	change	
please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	us.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	
		


